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On behalf of the Board and staff of Lane Independent Living Alliance (LILA) we 

support the legislation in SB 576 that will allow Oregonians with disabilities to work, 

earn, and save like any other Oregonian, while also maintaining their private 

insurance and eligibility for health care and long-term supports and services (LTSS) 

through Medicaid. Stated another way, it will eliminate asset and income eligibility 

caps for employed people with disabilities.  


